

July 30, 2018

Mayor Jim Harrison City of Quinte West P.O. Box 490 Trenton, ON K8V 5R6

Dear Mayor Harrison,

Re: Resolution – Cannabis Grace Period Request

At its meeting of June 13, 2018 City Council endorsed your resolution of May 22, 2018 respecting a Cannabis Grace Period as follows:

"That the Council of the City of Quinte West requests that once the cannabis legislation is passed that a six month grace period be enacted to ensure that municipal law enforcement officers and the Ontario Provincial Police are adequately trained to enforce the said legislation;

And further that this resolution be circulated to the local MP, MPP, AMO, and other municipalities."

Yours truly

Mayor Fred Eisenberger

cc MPP Sandy Shaw

MPP Andrea Horwath

MPP Monique Taylor

MPP Paul Miller

MPP Donna Skelly

MP Filomena Tassi

MP David Sweet

MP David Christopherson

MP Bob Bratina

MP Scott Duvall

The Association of Municipalities of Ontario

All Ontario Municipalities

File C18-012 (5.7)